
for Members to register complaints if they feel that there are problems with the television 
coverage.

The relaxation of the rules for broadcasting the House of Commons, in the 
Committee’s view, will not lead to excess as there is little change that can be made to the 
the present broadcast; but on certain occasions and under certain circumstances, there 
should be some changes to show the public more clearly the mood, tension, and 
atmosphere of the House of Commons.
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